CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB

P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94550

Dues are just $15 per year. They can be paid to the Secretary/Treasurer, or mailed to the
above address.

Membership cards will be mailed shortly after we finish our taxes. The following folks join the other paid
members; Bob Scott aka Uncle Zip, William Nelson, John Waldeck, Allen Silver and Ray Dias.

John McAllister has flown his homebuilt airplane for over 70 hours.
Ray Dias donated 3 jump tickets to our club. Thank you Ray.

Calendar:
Jump Day: Sunday, Apl"il 1st, Lodi (Mike and Alice will be there by
noon)

Ed says Peter will be there to celebrate his birthday.
Call Ed Barr (925)516-2324 or Kent Walker (650)359-1227 for details.

General Meeting: Saturday, April 14th,  Livermore Airport 8 p.m.
Jump Day: Saturday, May 12th, Byron

Board of Directors Meeting: Same date as above Mike and Alice Ogden's
2222222 Saturday, July 21st ?

22227222 Sunday, July 22nd ?

Bill and Theresa Stanley suggest that Cal Club members keep these July dates open.
World Skydiving Convention @ Quincy August 3rd through August 12th

Holiday Party: Saturday, January 12th, Springtown Association, Livermore
The location has changed slightly from previous Springtown parties. The same kitchen and

restroom facilities will be used, but the gathering is in a more homelike setting. Anyone want to
help me vacuum after it's over?

We have reserved the Livermore Airport Administration building for the 2nd Saturday of each even month, for General
Meetings. This is subject to change, as per suggestions, when it conflicts with other skydiving events. Mike is suggesting
that we change the August meeting to the 18th to avoid conflicting with our turnout at Quincy.

This unofficial publication is dated 3/23/1. Let us know how you want it, E-mail, postal
service, both or not at all. Thank you.




